

Date:

March 21, 2019

To:

Patrick H. West, City Manager Tull

From:

Robert Dowell, Director of Energy Resources Paux

For:

Mayor and Members of the City Council

Subject:

Public Awareness Program

The Long Beach Energy Resources Department (ER) has a Public Awareness Program in place to: enhance safety, environmental and property protection; to understand natural gas, natural gas pipelines, and associated hazards; and, to educate on how to prevent and/or respond to a gas emergency.

One of the 2019 goals of ER is to participate with informational booths at City events, and various District-sponsored events. ER management is committed to providing information to Long Beach and Signal Hill residents and businesses to promote natural gas usage and safety.

If you would like ER to participate in planned District-sponsored events, please contact Deanna Rubalcaba at (562) 570-2031.

Should you have any questions, please contact me at (562) 570-2001

CC:

CHARLES PARKIN, CITY ATTORNEY
LAURA L. DOUD, CITY AUDITOR
TOM MODICA, ASSISTANT CITY MANAGER
KEVIN JACKSON, DEPUTY CITY MANAGER

REBECCA GARNER, ADMINISTRATIVE DEPUTY TO THE CITY MANAGER

KEVIN LEE, PUBLIC AFFAIRS OFFICER

DEPARTMENT HEADS